
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  3-9-13 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President John Ragsdale called the meeting to order at 11:50a.m. 
Other officers present were John Price, Dee Gilliland, Tommy Jackson, and Cheri Anglin. 
 
John Ragsdale thanked Susan Richardson and Judy Richardson for providing the meal. 
 
Tony Clark moved that the minutes be accepted, and Boyd Robertson seconded it. 
 
Tommy Jackson gave a safety presentation concerning engine failure at high altitudes and 
onboard fire. 
 
Michael Mahaffey, tech service manager at Levi’s, was introduced as a visitor. 
 
Billy Moore, co-worker of Mike Smith at Ironworks in Brandon, was approved as a new 
member. 
 
There will be a fly-in at Copiah on March 11 with the food ready at 11. 
 
There were no new pilot ratings. 
 
Dee gave the financial report, and noted that current membership is 46.  The new fiscal 
year begins July 1.  Boyd moved that the financial report be accepted, and Dr. Bob 
seconded it. 
 
The membership committee combined with the airplane purchasing committee.  They will 
be pricing insurance.  Talmadge and Charles Harrell gave their blessings.  The purpose of 
purchasing a plane is to increase membership and to provide more flying opportunities.  
We may have to spend more than $15,000 to get a plane.  Hopefully by next month the 
committee will have a proposal.  Dr. Bob reminded them that it needs to be in the light 
sport category. 
 
John Ragsdale suggested that Tony Clark set a meeting date for the runway committee.  
David Smith was added to the runway committee.  They will meet at 9:00 next Saturday to 
look at the dips and decide how to approach it.  Jim Richardson had already smoothed out 
some of the bumps. 
 
Jim asked for opinions about aviation apps.  Boyd suggested Foreflight, and Cheri 
mentioned WingX. 
 
Dr. Bob moved to adjourn at 12:18, and Boyd seconded it. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
 


